
 

GO GREEN! 
MEMBERS ARE ENCOURAGED TO BRING THEIR OWN MUG TO THE MEETING 

A G E N D A  
BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN MOBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Saanich Municipal Hall, Committee Room No. 2  
Thursday, June 23, 2016 from 4:00 pm – 6:00 pm 

 
 
 

1. ADOPTION OF MINUTES   
 May 19, 2016 (attachment) 

 
 

2. CHAIR’S REMARKS 
 
 
3. PRESENTATION – BIKEMAPS VICTORIA 

 Presentation from Karen Laberee, Director, BikeMaps.org  
 

 
4. TILLICUM/GLANFORD COMMITTEE RESPONSE 

 Report from Councillor Derman (to be circulated) 
 
 

5. CORRESPONDENCE  
 Committee discussion:  Email (attached) regarding a bicycle rack/shelter at Sea View 

Avenue and Telegraph Bay Road 
 
 

6. PST EXEMPTION FOR ELECTRIC BICYCLES (A. Nagelbach) 
 Motion (attached) to Council to call on the province to restore PST exemption for 

electric bikes  
 
 

7. MOUNT DOUGLAS PARK ENTRANCE (D. Wick) 
 Churchill Drive surface treatment ideas (attachment) 

 
 

8. DOUGLAS CORRIDOR (standing item) 
 
 

9. BIKETORIA (standing item) 
 
 
 

 
 

 * Adjournment * 
* * Next Meeting: September 15, 2016* * 

Please email Tania.Douglas@saanich.ca or call at 475-1775 ext. 3505 if you are not able to attend. 


